
Advisory Financial Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
August 11, 2020 
VIA Zoom 
 
AFC Members Present: Mark Bishop, Rich Cavanaugh, and Sandra Page. 
 
 
Following a joint meeting with the Town Accountant and Selectboard to close out Fiscal 
Year 2020, the Advisory Finance Committee met briefly and discussed progress on 
updating information on the town’s website regarding the Advisory Finance Committee 
and possible changes to the AFC Report for FY22. 
 
No votes were taken, and no next meeting was scheduled. 
 
The meeting was adjourned within a half-hour.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Richard Cavanaugh 


